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Family Fun Run 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

We are delighted to announce that we will be holding our first Family Fun Run.  In previous 

years, we have run a similar event for the Sport Relief Mile.  

The money we raise will go towards developing a Sensory Garden and buying some sail 

shades for the field.  We have set a target of £3000 for this event to add to the rest of the 

money we have raised this year.   The amount we have already raised is £3000.  

The event will be held on the morning of 5 April 2019.  Year 3 and 4 will complete their fun 

run between 9am and 10.15am.  Year 5 and 6 will complete their fun run between 10.30am 

and 12pm.  All family members are welcome to take part in the event with their child or just 

come and support.   

Year 3 and 4 children will be allowed to run or walk 1k or 3k.  Year 5 and 6 children will be 

allowed to run or walk 3k or 5k.  The children need to indicate on their sponsor form the 

distance they are aiming for.   They will need to bring these in during the week of the fun run 

so staff can begin to organise the event.  

During the event, there will be refreshments for family members to buy.   After school at 

1.30pm there will be a tuck shop for the children to take part in.   

At break time, the children will also be able to guess the name of the Easter Bunny.  There 

will be more information coming out about this nearer the time.  

The sponsor form is attached to this letter.   We ask that you complete it as a family and do 

not return the money you have collected until after the Easter holidays.  When sending 

the money into school, we would ask that it is sent in an envelope with the child’s name and 

HB on the front.  It will need to be given to the class teacher who will then pass it on.  

If anyone can help run the refreshments stall during the event or the tuck shop after the 

event then please contact Mrs Green on greenr@loughton.milton-keynes.sch.uk so she can 

put a rota together.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support with this event in 

advance.   

Kind Regards 

 

Loughton PTSA committee.  

mailto:greenr@loughton.milton-keynes.sch.uk
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Family Fun Run sponsor form 

Year 3 and 4 1k or 3k  

 Year 5 and 6 3k or 5k 

Family member 1______________________________Distance being run________ 

Family member 2______________________________Distance being run________ 

Family member 3______________________________Distance being run________ 

Family member 4______________________________Distance being run________ 

Family member 5______________________________Distance being run________ 

Family member 6______________________________Distance being run________ 

Remember donations are not to be taken to school until after the Easter holidays. 

Name of sponsor  Amount being donated  Date collected 
   

 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 


